
Help us serve more than warm meals this winter! 

The Franciscan Center is asking churches, organizations, 

local businesses and concerned individuals to help us collect 

new and unwrapped winter clothing and personal hygiene items 

for the hundreds of homeless and poor men, women, and children 

who come through our doors each day. We will be distributing these 

donations from our Center during the Christmas season and throughout the 

coldest winder months. We are looking for:

Men, Women, and Children
(Adults: All sizes. Children: S to 4XL)

Coats
Hooded Sweatshirts

Sweatpants
Flannel Shirts

Hats
Gloves

Scarves
Thermals

Undershirts
Underwear

Socks 

Babies
Coats and Winter Clothing

Diapers
Baby Formula and Baby Food

Everyone
(No mouthwash, please)

Soap
Deodorant

Hand Towels
Wash Cloths

Toothbrushes and Toothpaste
Disposable Shaving Kits

Items can be dropped o!  between 9 a.m. and 3 p.m. Monday through Friday  at the 

Franciscan Center, 101 W. 23rd Street, Baltimore, MD 21218. However, for holiday 

distribution, we ask that items be dropped o!  by the week of December 15th.

Depending on your location, we may also be able to help with your pick up. 

If you would like to help, please contact Angela Hall at

 (410) 467-5340, Ext. 113 or ahall@fcbmore.org. 


